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Nunamiut School
Highlighted School Report

September 2025

Principal  Shannon Oglesby

Distinguished Students
Ethel Gordon was honored in May of 2025 for her strong participation in Ivalu (Inupiaq Language 
Education) which shows her commitment to learning the Inupiaq Language.  
Mrs. Kakinya would like to recognize her 3 year old student, Alasuk (Caleb), who has been 
attending like a champ with great attendance.  He is the only 3 year old who is attending currently 
and he is meshing well with the students who are a little older.  
Mrs. Neal would like to recognize Carroll Ahgook, who is a first grader who excelled in her 
reading over the summer.  When she left kindergarten, she was sounding out basic CVC words 
and now she is reading blended words with ease.  She loves to draw and share her thoughts.  She's 
a friend to everyone and eager to learn more. 
Ms. Delk would like to recognize Titus Hopson who is a 5th grader.  He is very helpful in the 
classroom and participates in discussions.  He is attending school on a consistent basis and always 
completes his assignments.  He is an upstanding member of the classroom and school. 
Mrs. Duterte recognizes Malakai Morry who is a 6th grader from her morning group.  He is  
studious with his work and she also recognizes him for being a leader.  When other students 
become discourteous, he will signal for them to act more appropriately.  
Ethel Gordon is in 4th grade and is excelling in her math skills. Ethel is a very responsible young 
lady and does not give up when the task gets difficult.  
Jack Williamson is a 5th grade student who has stepped up his classroom participation and is very 
interested in classroom tools.  He is excited about his learning progress.  
Distinguished Staff
Mrs. Neal and Ms. Becker were nominated for NSBSD Distinguished Teacher at the end 
of last year.  Mrs. Neal was the Teacher of the year for Nunamiut School and both are 
superstars in our school.
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Enrollment: 116
Pre-K3: 4 Pre-K4: 8 1st Grade: 13 2nd Grade: 9 3rd Grade: 4
4th Grade: 10 5th Grade: 10 6th Grade: 9 7th Grade:4 8th Grade: 11
9th Grade: 6 10th Grade: 3 11th Grade: 7 12th Grade: 11 Kinder-7

August 2025 Attendance: 

K-12 %
K 82.14%

1 79.29%

2 81.91%

3 83.33%

4 80.91%

5 91.67%

6 75.70%

7 94.30%

8 82.20%

9 88.29%

10 54.17%

11 52.21%

12 63.26%

TOTAL 77.98%

Highlights: 
Ms. Tracy Mulvenon spent two weeks on the Nunamiut School Campus and assisted the staff in 
many ways.  A highlight of her stay in Anaktuvuk Pass was the 2025-26 school year kickoff Zoom 
for the Tumitchiat Sivunmun Program with high school students across the slope on Friday, August 
22nd, 2025.  
Upcoming Events: 

Susan Hope will be in Anaktuvuk Pass to lead the Cultural Inservice for the school and community.  
She will work with the students during the day and will provide a sewing class for the community 
in the evenings; September 8-12, and will wrap up her stay in AKP with a cultural inservice on 
Saturday, September 13th, to provide the teachers with a sewing class.  

Athletes are on the move:

The cross country team will  be traveling during the month of September to the following locations:

 September 6th for the meet in Palmer

September 19th for the Whaler Invitational in Barrow

September 24th for the Regional Championship in Barrow (Hosted by Kali)

ECE %
K3 37.84%

K4 83.52%

TOTAL 70.31%
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The team will wrap up their Cross Country Track season on October 4th at the State Championship 
in Palmer. 

Ms. Oglesby recognizes Eileen Panigeo for her daily participation with the morning meeting 
dances and pledges.  Eileen is noted to have a warm welcoming demeanor with the children as 
they begin their days.  Throughout the day, Eileen can be seen smiling and lifting the spirits of her 
fellow classmates.  


